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BULLHEAD CITY BUFFALO GIVES SOLDIERS THE BUFFALO EXPERIENCE IN A BOX   

 

Bullhead City, Arizona (October 30, 2017) -- The Buffalo Wild Wings in Bullhead City, Ariz., is 
giving 63 U.S. soldiers in the 455th Expeditionary Civil Engineer Squadron stationed in 
Afghanistan the Buffalo Experience in a box.  

 
Bullhead City Buffalo Wild Wings employees teamed up to pack sauces, boats, wet naps, a 
Buffalo Wild Wings jersey, nerf footballs and a signed poster picture of the Bullhead city staff. 
Also included in the box is a bottle of Blazing sauce, a Blazing Challenge tee shirt and the rules 
of the Blazing Challenge so the soldiers can have a little fun while overseas.  
 
“It is part of our community and culture to share the Buffalo Wild Wings experience with 
everyone we can,” said Larry Tipton, owner. “It is an honor to be able to support our troops 
overseas with a little taste of home.”  
 
 
 
The Bullhead City BUFFALO WILD WINGS® is located at 2040 Highway 95 and is owned and operated by Lancaster, Ohio 
entrepreneur, Larry Tipton. Larry Tipton currently owns and operates Buffalo Wild Wings franchise locations in Lancaster, 
Athens, Heath, Canal Winchester, Mt. Vernon and Reynoldsburg, Ohio, as well as three locations in Arizona – Bullhead City, 
Flagstaff and Prescott Valley. More information about these locations is available at www.lancasterwings.com  

### 
 
 
 

http://www.lancasterwings.com/

	BULLHEAD CITY BUFFALO GIVES SOLDIERS THE BUFFALO EXPERIENCE IN A BOX

